REF ID:A64872

PL 86-36/50 USC 3605

310 Second Street, 8.E,
Washington 3, D.G.

R August 1954

Nr. Charles L. White

Dear Mr. White:
This will merely be a short note to acknowledge
recelpt of your nice letter of 20 July which I found

wvalting for me un my return two or three days ago
Irom sn overseas trip.

I hape that the work teo which you will be amsigned
will turn out to be interesting and fruitful,

Bincerely,

WILLIAM F. FRIEDMAN
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